Orem Elementary PTA

Meeting Minutes May 1, 2012

Volunteer Hours: April: 262 hrs **Attendance:**

Karen Wynn	Jeselyn Peery	Angela Seegmiller	
Danielle Brown	Karli VerHoef	Bunney Schmidt	
Cathy Ambrose	Adria Howse	Melissa Breiter	
Amy Chariton	Melanie Holdaway	Carolyn Kuehne	
Rebecca Tayler	Amy Madsen	Jill Freestone	
Lynette Kendall	Delaina Whimpey		
Christy Luque	Eva Riser		

Reverence: Caroline Kuehne

What ever message you got on your Dove chocolates

Approval of Minutes: Cathy Ambrose - Secretary

April 2012 minutes approved by:

Motion: Rachelle Bolingbroke, Principal

Karli VerHoef, 2nd

Treasurer's Report: Rebecca Tayler

Budget okay, explained some previous changes.

<u>Principal's Report</u>: Lynette Kendall, secretary (Principal at other meeting)

- Thanks for helping the school, and getting the grant.
- The new computer lab is up and running and is being used for testing.
- School is testing new AppleTV with iPads and flat screen TVs and comparing them to projectors.

President's Report: Karen Wynn

- Please update the procedure book in regards to your specific event.
- Passed around a sheet indicating PTA vacancies, requesting help to fill positions for 2012-2013 school year.
- May 5 is beautification day. Mrs. Heather Stewart's son has taken on that project for his Eagle Project. Rachelle also coordinated with the district to deliver our yearly supply of woodchips for that day instead of August.
- Nova Grad May 14 Bunney is heading
- 6th grade graduation changed to May 25th instead of the following week as to not interfere with MVHS' graduation.
- Yearbooks to be handed out on the 25th and sales will begin that afternoon or that following Tuesday after the Memorial Day holiday.
- May 31 is the last day of school 9:15 10:45
- Back to School Night will be on August 16.

Karen presented new 2012-2013 board and closed out meeting with many thanks and her awesome hand-made key chain fobs. She read the quote: "Unselfish and noble actions are the most radiant pages of the biography of souls." - David Thomas

Amy Chariton presented Karen a thank you gift from the PTA.

Meeting adjourned at 10:10 is

Next Meeting: Sometime in August. Thanks!